Dear Valued Guests,

We are excited to inform you about the recent reforms to our dining policy aimed at enhancing
your experience and convenience during your stay with us.

Effective immediately, we are implementing the following changes:
o Extended dining hours to accommodate late arrivals.
« More diverse menu options catering to various dietary preferences.
o Streamlined reservation process via our website and mobile app.
e Improved in-room dining service with a new delivery system.

We believe these changes will greatly improve your dining experience, and we appreciate your
feedback and support as we continue to enhance our services.

Thank you for choosing us, and we look forward to welcoming you soon!
Sincerely,

The Management Team



